
Black Creek Township Supervisors Regular Meeting Minutes
Monday, January 3, 2022, immediately following the Reorganization Meeting 

The Pledge of Allegiance has already been said at the Reorganization Meeting 

The Board of Supervisors Monthly Meeting held on Monday, January 3, 2022 was brought to 
order by Chairperson Rohrbach. 

Public Comment: None. 

Minutes: 

Chairperson Rohrbach asked if there were any additions or corrections to the December 2, 2021 Meeting. 

A motion by Supervisor Rohrbach, seconded by Supervisor Lupcho, to approve the minutes of the December 2, 
2021 Meeting, as presented. 
All in favor. 

Financial Report: December 1 to December 31, 2021 

BB&T General Fund: 
PLGIT Prime Savings: 
PLGIT Checking/Liquid Fuels: 
Total Checking/Savings: 

PLGIT Alumni Assoc.: 
Total: 

$296,213.27 (which includes Park St. Low Vol. Rd. Grant, $59,600.00) 
82,751.51 

1,271.15 
$380,235.93 

5,450.27 
$385 686.20 

A motion by: Supervisor Rohrbach, seconded by: Supervisor Lupcho, to approve the financial report. 
All in favor. 

Bills: 

A motion by: Supervisor Rohrbach, seconded by: Supervisor Lupcho, to approve the bills as presented and to pay 
any and all bills, in all funds that become due before the next regular meeting. 
Roll Call Vote: Lupcho; Yes, Rohrbach; Yes. 

Correspondence: NONE. 

Reports: 

Zoning Report: read by Chairperson Rohrbach, as Sonny was absent. 

Fire Company: Fire Chief Joe Lescowitch was absent, and no report was submitted. 

Emergency Management: read by Chairperson Rohrbach, as Steve Motil was absent. 

Engineer Report: Engineer Jason Snyder was absent, and the report was read by Chairperson Rohrbach who 
rep01ied that Jason continues to work getting all DEP pennits for all of the box culverts that the Township needs 








